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1. Changes since our last report 
 
Since our last report at annual, we have welcomed three new members: Danijela Matković (Beinecke 
Rare Book & Manuscript Library, Yale University), Noah Sheola (John J. Burns Library, Boston 
College), and Amanda Sprochi (University Libraries, The University of Missouri). Outgoing member 
Rafael Linares Blasini is now serving as the group’s Web Team Liaison. We appreciate his 
willingness to continue in this role. 
 
In July 2022, current member Stephanie Fell rotated on as the new co-editor. We thank Stephanie 
for agreeing to serve and also express warm thanks to the outgoing co-editor, Jessie Sherwood, for 
her service and on-going assistance as a member of SCF. 
 
 
2. Statistics 
 
Since our last report – June 2, 2022 – we have published 22 new citation forms. New and updated 
citations continue to be announced monthly on DCRM-L.  
 
During calendar year 2022, the SCF site has averaged 1,370 sessions, 851 users, 668 new users, and 
2,817 pageviews each month. This represents similar usage to the prior year (2021: 1,346 sessions, 
862 users, 688 new users, 2,656 pageviews). 
 
 
3. Linked Data  
 
As previously reported, the SCF team reviewed Yale’s report on their project converting the 
standard citations to Wikidata and decided to move forward adding these to the database. Since our 
last report, a Wikidata URI field has been added to the database and SCF members have begun 
inserting the existing Wikidata URIs into the citation records. We are currently ~75% done with this 
phase (~1000 of ~1350 citations updated) and in the coming months a SCF sub-group will be 
meeting to establish procedures for creating Wikidata entities for new standard citations as well as 
those created since the completion of Yale’s project. 
 
The SCF Editorial Team continues to add id.loc.gov URIs to citation forms where available.  
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